
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board Meeting 
 
May 2, 2016 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Jeff Grinnell, Kerri Ikenberry, Scott Greenfield  
 
Police have been notified of continuing issues at 36 Lexington Road. A letter will be sent 
to the homeowner. 
 
Deck update for Page Construction: 
 
Need an option list 
Page must meet with homeowner before construction begins 
Needs a divider at 5-6 Lex 
Update on building permits 
 
Decks to be done this year: 
 
31-34 Lex 
9-12 MHL 
1-4 VG 
1-4 MHL 
1-4 Concord 
 
Danny checked on street light across form the water shed. 
 
Millbury Rubbish contract has been signed. 
 
Condo fee payment online is being addressed with Steve Richer. 
 
46 Lex- Danny to look at moss growing on front overhang. 
 
26 Lex chunks of asphalt are missing on the curb due to truck parked on road side. 
 
Minutes approved 4-0. 
 
 


